LEBANON AREA HOMESCHOOLERS

What does L.A.H. offer my student?

e Shared Learning

e Drama

e Volleyball

e Basketball

e Baseball

o Cheer

e Feldtrips

e Yearbook

e Homeschool Graduation

How does it work?

1. Visit our website - Lebanonareahomeschoolers.com -
and pay your annual family fee of $20 due in July

2.0nce you have paid your family fee you can now contact
the department heads of the activities in which you woulc
like to participate. (see above list)

3.Each department will have information and costs
associated with each activity.

How do | know what activities are going on?

Most of the information about upcoming events is posted in
our Facebook Group - "Lebanon Area Homeschool (LAH)"
which you can join once you have paid your family fee.
Additionally, we are striving to keep the calendar and website
updated, so please make sure to select that you would like to
be notified with information during your registration on the
site. Additionally, opt in for text messaging for occasional
updates.



LEBANON AREA HOMESCHOOLERS

SHARED LEARNING

Who can be in Shared Learning?

Families who have paid their lebanonareahomeschoolers.com family fee may
join Shared Learning. We offer enrollment for Nursery to 18 year old Seniors!

When and where is Shared Learning?
Shared Learning meets at the First Freewill Baptist Church - 280 N. Vanburen
Ave, in Lebanon, MO for 6 classes each semester. The 1st and 3rd Thursdays
of September, October, and November for the Fall Semester. The 1st and 3rd
Thursdays of March, April, and May for the Spring Semester. We hold 3 class
hours, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.. Opening family meeting at 8:45 a.m.

What is the cost of participating?
We charge a fee of $25 per family each semester to cover overhead costs like

facility rent and insurance. Certain classes will have a fee to cover costs of
class supplies.

Is Shared Learning a drop off program?
No, Shared Learning is a cooperative effort of homeschooling parents
coming together to share our knowledge and abilities for the benefit of our
children. Shared Learning is a family event - we have a nursery for babies and

classes available for all age ranges to 18. A parent is required to stay on-site
during the classes.

So, how does this work?
We invite parents to teach classes that match their particular interests and
skills. Enrollment is first-come, first- served basis. Shared Learning builds the
schedule based on teachers' class requests and the facility's space. Once the
schedule is final, teachers get first opportunity to enroll their children.
Parents who are not teaching are required to assist 2 hours and are able to
enroll after the teachers' families in the class seats remaining. Teachers will
also be required to assist in one class.

Contact Information:
Tana Appleby bntappleby@hotmail.com  Shannon Elliott fuzzy65622@gmail.com



